
From: Apple Martine <AMartine@co.jefferson.wa.us>  
To: Stephen Schumacher <sol@solmaker.com>, Allison Berry 
 <ABerry@co.jefferson.wa.us> 
CC: "editor@PortTownsendFreePress.com" <editor@PortTownsendFreePress.com> 
Subject: RE: Notification about Public Health data breach of protected 
  patient health information 
Date: Thu, 21 Nov 2024 18:57:25 +0000 
 
Dear Mr. Schumacher, 
 
Thank you for your patience as our JCPH technician worked with Tableau engineers 
yesterday afternoon, evening, and this morning to resolve the problem.  There is 
no longer the possibility of accessing PHI from public.tableau.com now; these 
data have been removed.  We expect to  receive a formal accounting of how this 
happened from Tableau now that our incident ticket is being closed with their 
engineers.  We will also be doing an internal after-action-review so that breach 
of PHI does not happen again. 
 
We take the protection of personal health information very seriously at JCPH and 
again, we thank you for your diligence in letting us know so that we could 
attend to the matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
Apple 
 
 
Appalachia Martine BSN, RN  
Gender Pronouns: She/Her/Hers 
 
Director 
Jefferson County Public Health 
615 Sheridan Street 
Port Townsend, WAá 98368 
Telephone:á 360-385-9400 x443 
AMartine@co.jefferson.wa.us | jeffersoncountypublichealth.org  
 
 
 
 
Always Working for a Safer and Healthier Jefferson County 


